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REVISED OCEANO DUNES DRAFT PARTICULATE MATTER REDUCTION PLAN  

& PUBLIC WORKSHOP  

 

SAN LUIS OBISPO, CALIFORNIA: – In response to the Stipulated Order of Abatement 

(SOA) #17-01 with the SLO County APCD, California Department of Parks and Recreation 

(State Parks) submitted the Revised Oceano Dunes SVRA Concept Draft Particulate Matter 

Reduction Plan (DPMRP) on March 28, 2019, which was updated based on comments from 

SLO County APCD and the Scientific Advisory Group’s (SAG) preliminary review of the initial 

February draft plan. 

 

Today marks the beginning of a 30-day public review period for the DPMRP which can be 

found on the SLO County APCD website, SLOCleanAir.org.  

 

We invite the public to participate in the upcoming May 1st workshop, which will provide an 

opportunity to review the DPMRP, solicit public feedback and discuss next steps.  There 

will be presentations by APCD and State Parks, a question and answer panel with the SAG 

and breakout stations.  The public may submit comments regarding the DPMRP in 

advance of the workshop, to info@slocleanair.org.  All comments will be posted to the 

SLOCleanAir.org website following the workshop.  More information about the workshop 

agenda will be provided closer to the workshop date. 

 

May 1, 2019  

6:00 p.m.  

South County Regional Center 

800 West Branch Street, Arroyo Grande. 
 

To find out more about the efforts to mitigate dust emissions from the Oceano Dunes, visit 

SLOCleanAir.org/air-quality/oceano-dunes-efforts.php.  
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